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Dear Ms. Braidot,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

owned properties
 

In response, our office does not have property records.  You should contact the
Cowlitz County Auditor directly for the records you are seeking at Public Records |
Cowlitz County, WA - Official Website.  Since we have no responsive records, we will
now consider this closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.

 
 

mailto:leiderm@sao.wa.gov
mailto:maryloubraidot@gmail.com
https://www.co.cowlitz.wa.us/548/Public-Records-Request-Process
https://www.co.cowlitz.wa.us/548/Public-Records-Request-Process
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sao.wa.gov%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cleiderm%40sao.wa.gov%7C542f5f97ce0641e0992508dc5fd9411a%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638490633903233880%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BggDxkN5VQWJHVnziPwKyI619SftFcUktqN3p2DPy9k%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsao.wa.gov%2Fimproving-government%2Fbecybersmart&data=05%7C02%7Cleiderm%40sao.wa.gov%7C542f5f97ce0641e0992508dc5fd9411a%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638490633903246935%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rqTw5Bo7Kn%2B%2FxoYlVhwNTVlIPAdnW8Ig4BpWB9zq4DQ%3D&reserved=0





